INSTRUCTOR PRACTICUM INSURANCE (IPI) - Second Notice - Final Due Date - Thursday, July 15, 2004 for FY05 Planned Participant Information.  IPI Planned Participant Information must be submitted to ISBE by the due date for coverage to be provided during FY05.  Earlier respondents should not resubmit duplicate information. 
INSTRUCTOR PRACTICUM INSURANCE (IPI) will be offered in FY05 (6/1/04 - 6/1/05) by ISBE –FY05 PLANNED PARTICIPANT INFORMATION needed.
Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE), Career Development Division (CTE), needs FY05 PLANNED PARTICIPANT INFORMATION about district personnel participating in locally funded Instructor Practicum programs (AIP/VIP type) and any other similar programs that will be requesting coverage from the ISBE/CTE General Liability and Workers Compensation Insurance Binder.  This also includes participants in Instructor Practicum programs with unique names such as Educator Internship, Teacher Trek, Educator Internship Program, and Linking Leaders, etc.

The current FY05 ISBE/CTE General Liability and Workers Compensation Insurance Binder covers a time period from June 1, 2004 to June 1, 2005.  The information is essential to fulfill the requirements of the ISBE/CTE Insurance Binder.
Respondents are required to provide the following information prior to the start of any activity for coverage to be available:

1.
Name of Education Entity (Tech Prep Consortium, EFE system, ETC         

Partnership, Community College):__________________________________

2.
Name of Project or Initiative (Educator Internship, Teacher Trek, etc.):___________________________
3.
Person Preparing Data: __________________________________________

4.
Phone: ______________________________
5.
E-mail:_____________________________

6.
Individual Information:  Individual names of participants, total days in practicum by individual, and daily rate and total dollars by individual.

7.
Total Information:  Total participants, total days in practicum and total dollars for your Consortium or EFE.

Submit information regarding coverage from June 1, 2004 through June 1, 2005.   Information must be submitted prior to the start of any activity or by Thursday, July 15, 2004.  
NOTE: 

Education entities are required to keep all information with ISBE current and accurate and to submit timely changes and additions.  FY05 Actual Participant Information may be submitted as the activity occurs or is completed. 
Thank you for your assistance.  Please send the information to: Scott Edgar, Illinois State Board of Education, Career Development Division, 100 North First Street, E-240, Springfield, Illinois, 62777; email sedgar@isbe.net ; fax 217/782-0710.  If there are questions, please contact Scott Edgar at 217/782-4620.

